Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Case number W-3527

From: tunehunter@aol.com <tunehunter@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 11:48 AM

To: David Reed <davidr@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Case number W-3527

Mr. Reed-

| am writing to express that | DO NOT support the rezoning of the residential house located on the curve at Acadia
St./Salisbury Ridge Rd. in the Washington Park neighborhood, case #W-3527. | live in this neighborhood, about 2 blocks
away.

While | believe that the Flour Box Tearoom is a lovely restaurant owned by lovely people, this location is not in our
business district and the business district should not be extended when there are already unused buildings in the district
that could be used for the purposes of a restaurant.

Please, do not let this happen. It’s a terrible idea and they should find another location in an area already zoned for
business. With the difficulty in finding affordable housing, you know that once a house gets rezoned, the surrounding

houses will fall to the same fate.

Thank you,
S. G. Hunter

mail.mobile.aol.com




